

Baltimore MBDA CARES Act Program

Presents: "Combating The Economic Impact of Coronavirus"

RSVP for this informative Webinar at the link below:

http://www.anymeeting.com/PIID=EF57DD82844E3B

Tuesday, November 30, 2020 at 1:00 PM

Discussion: "Learn How To Evolve and Pivot To Keep Your Footing In This New Economy"

In Partnership with:



The Minority Business Development Agency (MBDA) CARES Act Program (CAP) is designed to deliver COVID-19 MBE Relief Services to Minority Business Enterprises (MBE) during the following period: June 1, 2020 through May 31, 2021.

Baltimore MBDA CAP Phone Number: (667) 303-3547



Diedre Chamberlain

Deputy Director

Baltimore MBDA Cares Act Program

(Metropolitan Area Wide)



Aaron Delissaint
CEO
The Virus Squad